
 

 

 

 

 

Expressions of Interest 
(Exciting Opportunity for Youth ages15-25) 

Torngat Photography Program 

 

The Nunatsiavut Department of Language, Culture and Tourism and the Nunatsiavut 

Group of Companies have collaborated with TekMountain to create a three-year 

photography program.  TekMountain is an organization built, literally, on top of a very 

successful company, CastleBranch, which is one of the top 10 employment screening and 

compliance management companies in the country.  

  

We are looking for five youth between the ages of 15-25 within the Labrador Inuit 

Settlement Area to participate in the Torngat Photography Program. Participants will 

learn how to properly handle a camera and take photos. Youth interested in participating 

in the program should be committed and interested in capturing their culture through 

photography.   

 

This will be a virtual learning opportunity and the tools that are required for the program 

will be provided to the successful candidates. 

 

Those interested are asked to provide their name, date of birth, mailing address, e-mail 

address, telephone number, and a reasons why they want to take part in the program.  

 

Please forward expressions of interest to belinda.webb@nunatsiavut.com 

 

DEADLINE to apply is March 24, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. AST 
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